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Donna Conkling

From: Mayor

Sent: Sunday, December 13, 2015 10:49 AM

To: Donna Conkling

Cc: Steve Pappalardo; Robert Cole; David Lee (dlee.trustee@gmail.com); Bill Stern; 

dpekarek@verizon.net; Marc Samwick (marc.samwick@verizon.net); Carl Finger; Matt 

Callaghan

Subject: Fw: Food Scrap Recycling in Scarsdale

FYI. JM 

From: Mayor 

Sent: Sunday, December 13, 2015 10:40 AM 

To: joteoh@aol.com 

Subject: Re: Food Scrap Recycling in Scarsdale  

  

Dear Ms. Teoh-- Thank you for your email. 

 

Very truly yours, Jon Mark 

From: joteoh@aol.com <joteoh@aol.com> 

Sent: Saturday, December 12, 2015 6:26 PM 

To: Mayor 

Subject: Food Scrap Recycling in Scarsdale  

  
 
TO:  Scarsdale Mayor Jonathan Mark 
RE:  Food Scrap Recycling in Scarsdale 
 
Dear Mr. Mark, 
 
I am writing in support of the sustainability committee's compost initiative to do a pilot program for 100 residents in 
Scarsdale.  The success of the program in the elementary schools has been amazing.  Not only has it been an 
environmental win, but also a great educational learning opportunity for our young children.  The next logical step is to 
bring it into our homes.   I urge you and the Village Board to take great consideration of this program and it's benefits for 
our community.   
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
Joanne Teoh 
123 Brewster Road  


